
Hi Scott & Dan,
 
I want to thank you and your guys for the such a nice job “we” did on the stack project. Both the OEM start-up 
tech & the RATA certification Tech said they’ve never seen such a smooth and successful conversion! MA played 
in big role in this success. Please let Tadd & Andy know, ok? I’d like to personally call & thank  Ron LaChance, if it’s 
ok w/ you. Have you got his home phone #? He was the “Lead Sled Dog”.
 
Happy Holidays to you and your families!!
 
Steve
 
Electrical Engineer
SAPPI FINE Paper NORTH AMERICA
Westbrook, Maine


